

BNY Mellon (Poland) Spółka z ograniczoną odpowiedzialnością

Wroclaw, 15th March 2012

Ewa Kaucz, Vice President, Wroclaw Agglomeration Development Agency.

Dear Ewa,

I would like to express our sincerest thanks for your support, guidance and assistance in preparation for our press conference on Tuesday March 5th, announcing the BNY Mellon Global Delivery Centre expansion plans in Wroclaw.

My senior colleagues and I felt that the event went tremendously well and we were absolutely delighted that you were able to arrange for the participation of President Dutkiewicz to attend in person on this occasion as well.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for the excellent support and advice that we continually receive. This cooperation is extremely valuable to us.

Many thanks once again,

Best regards,

Martin Ring

Managing Director